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Dear parents, carers, staff, governors and friends,  
 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to school. It was lovely to see everyone again after the festive 
holiday. We hope that you all enjoyed the Christmas break and were able to spend some quality time with 
loved ones. 
 
On behalf of all staff, a huge ‘Thank You’ to the children and parents who kindly brought Christmas cards and 
gifts at the end of last term. We all really appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity, especially at such a 
busy time of year. 
 
Next week we will send out the spring term class newsletters as well as information about key dates and 
events taking place this half-term. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! Stay safe and well everyone.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ms Sebire & the Brindishe Lee Team. 
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Brindishe Federation - Home (brindisheschools.org)

https://www.brindisheschools.org/
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Monthly Challenge Landing | Our Place In Space
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SwJ0NDDJlTU
https://ourplaceinspace.earth/learning/monthlychallenge


 
 

 
Curious, Compassionate, Confident, Collaborative, Committed  
 
 

 

 

 

If you would like to have a conversation about the role before applying, please phone the relevant Headteacher. 
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